

AN ANNOUCEMENT FROM THE ACCREDITED HENRYK SIENKIEWICZ POLISH SCHOOL IN EDMONTON

- 1. Holy Mass for the beginning of the 2020/2021 school year will be held on Sunday, September 13 at the Holy Rosary Church at 2:00 PM. We invite all interested parties.
- On the same day (Sunday, September 13), at 3:00 p.m., there will be a meeting and registration of students, expressing their willingness to learn "face to face", at the property of the Polish Veterans Society - Country Lodge "Wawel". Address: 17515 127 Str. Edmonton.

We invite children from 4 years of age to kindergarten, and all students to credit classes (0 - 12). For adults and children (8-13 years old) who do not speak Polish at all, we conduct Polish language classes in the so-called SPECIALIST CLASSES. Classes are conducted under the supervision of specialized teachers

## ATTENTION!

The Ministry of Education introduced many changes in the education system due to COVID-19, which the administration of Vanguard College as well as the management of the Accredited Henryk Sienkiewicz Polish School will follow. Parents who have registered their children to study in the school building will be informed shortly about these hygiene and safety restrictions.

At this time, any additional information is provided by:
School Principal - Krystyna Dembowska, phone # (780) 454 0205
Assistant Principal - Sylwester Furtak, phone # (780) 439 5916
President of the Parents Association - Wojtek Przewłocki, (780) 231 9578
Vice President of the Parents Association - Katarzyna Trela (780) 966 7411